Mr. Richard E. Campbell December 31, 1997
General Manager, Quality Assurance

Cher-Nuclear Systems

140 Stoneridge Drive

Columbia, SC 20210

Dear Mr. Campbell

On December 5, 1087, we sent you Quality Assurance Program (QAP) Approval for
Radioactive Material Packages No. 0231, Revision No. 7. However, Block No. 1, "Revision
Number”’, contained a typographical error  The revision should have been Revision 8, not
Revision 7.

Enciosed is QAP Approval for Radioactive Material Packages No 0231, Revision No 8, as
amended. This Approval satisfies the requirements of 10 CFR § 71.12(b) for a QAP
approved by the Commission

Pleas ¢ note the conditions in the Approval.
This Approval will remain in effect until the expiration date, indicated in Block No. 3.

Termination of your materials license does not cause this Approval to be automatically
terminated. If you wish to renew, amend, or terminate this Approval, please reguest it in

writing

Sincerely,

Original /s/ by:

Patricia L. Eng, Section Chief
Transportation and Storage Inspectiun Section
Spent Fue! Project Office, NMSS
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